Mark your calendars and save the date for our 2025 Pediatric 2025

Feeding Symposium on September 11th & 12th 2025. We PEDIATRIC
would like to invite you and your organization to join us for this FEEDING
year’s conference.

We are excited to have you share your resources and expertise
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with the pediatric feeding disorders community. At our feeding " 7"‘ 4

symposiums we have speakers cover topics related to the four September 11-12, 2025 t'
domains of Pediatric Feeding Disorders (medical, nutritional,
feeding skills, and psychosocial). We typically have had about -_

100 attendees. This includes in-person attendees, virtual
attendees, volunteers, and sponsors.

Please check out our Sponsor Page to see our Sponsor Levels and sponsor application form.

We also have several options for you to offer help besides the typical financial support. Your organization
could help with...

A Venue: Cost of location or the donation of a space to use.
Speaker Costs: Speaker fees, travel, hotel, or food costs.
Conference Meals: Breakfast, Lunch, or the Snack.

Grab Bags: Bags, Fun things for the bags for in-person attendees.
Raffle Prizes: Items or Gift Cards for a fun give away at the end!
Thank You Gift Cards for Speakers & Volunteers: minimum of $50

We are grateful to our 2024 Sponsors who helped make last year's Feeding Symposium a success! Here
are some comments that we received...

e “The parent panel is always so helpful! Speakers are always good and it’s a great place to network
with providers of other specialties.”

e “Ienjoyed hearing from presenters from a variety of disciplines. It was valuable to get unique
insight from parents and from several different medical fields.”

e “This conference has helped me understand the difference between psychosocial and physical
patient needs and therapies. The traditional approach to feedings based on timing and
volume/calories ignores developmental needs of infants and young children and risks destruction
of learning critical hunger cues”

We are excited to see you at our 2025 Pediatric Feeding Symposium. Please share this email, the
attachments, and our website with your colleagues and clients!

If you have any questions or would like to discuss options, please feel free to reach out to us at
PedFeedInfo@gmail.com or text Carrie Greenberg directly 801-599-5869.

Thank you for supporting the pediatric feeding disorders community!

Best regards,
Carrie Greenberg and Committee


https://pedfeed.org/sponsors/

